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Community Notice: Temporary Entryway Closures 

August 5, 2025  

 

Please be advised that the main entryways to both the school and 

gymnasium will be temporarily closed until further notice. To access 

these facilities, kindly use the Northeast corner entrance, located next 

to the sea cans. 

This closure is due to an upcoming concrete pour project, aimed at 

improving the durability and safety of our outdoor surfaces. While we 

understand this may cause some inconvenience, we truly appreciate 

your patience and cooperation as this exciting improvement takes 

shape. 

We kindly ask all families to caution your children to stay away from 

the construction area during this time. Their safety is our top priority, 

and avoiding the restricted zone will help prevent any accidents. 

Thank you for your understanding. We’re thrilled about the positive 

impact this will have on our community! 

- Operations and Maintenance                              

 

 

 


